PUTT'N AROUND

YOUR NEWS SOURCE FOR GREEN OAKS GOLF COURSE

I hope this month's newsletter finds you all doing well. We have a lot of new & exciting things happening at the club. For starters, on April 4th we had our annual members meeting and elected our new Board of Directors. First and foremost, I would like to thank

IF IT GOES RIGHT IT'S CALLED A
SLICE, IF IT GOES LEFT IT'S CALLED A
HOOK, IF IT GOES STRAIGHT IT'S
CALLED A MIRACLE!

-Anonymous

Lindy McBride, Greg Bryant and Sam Shoemake for their service and dedication while serving as directors. Our new Board consists of Mike Potts, President, Mike Spaulding, Vice President and we thank Mike for doing an outstanding job previously as President, Doug Murrah, who graciously agreed to return to the Board as our Secretary/Treasurer, Roger Wade, Bob Smith, Gene Davenport and Stanley Taggert. Also during this meeting the Board elected to renew the contract with US Lawns.

Our normal monthly meeting was held on April 16th and several items were on the agenda. One of the items discussed were the repairs being made to some of the greens. We are excited to announce they should be finished around the 1st of August which will hopefully

allow us to have a few tournaments in the fall. The Board elected Bob Smith as our Tournament Committee Chairman. We need volunteers that are willing to help Bob in making our tournaments successful as always. Please sign up at the Pro Shop or see Bob. We also discussed the rental house and voted to make a few much needed repairs which should be underway soon. The exterior of the Club House was treated for some apparent insect damage by State Terminate & Pest Control. Hopefully in the near future we can have the AC repaired in the Pro Shop and Ladies restroom. This is currently being evaluated. All in all it was a great meeting and much was accomplished.

We have several upcoming events in May. One is our Golf Season Kickoff Party on May 5th, 6 PM – 10PM and is open to the public. It will be hosted in the Infamous 19th Hole Acorn Lounge. Happy Hour is 7 PM-8 PM. There will be live entertainment, food, prizes and more. Please join us and it is a great time to bring a prospective new member.

Starting soon we will be selling raffle tickets to win a Yeti cooler or a Callaway ball retriever or a dozen Titleist ProV1 golf balls. See Pro Shop for details. Members please take extra tickets to work, civic club or church, etc. if you are permitted to do so. The member selling the most tickets will receive a prize for their efforts.

Last but not least we would like to thank Jim Ragon for the new Bluebird houses, Vicky Evans for the much needed Tea-Towels for the club house kitchen. To our team members, Chip for doing an outstanding job cleaning the carts with the pressure washer donated by Roger Wade, Tori for providing a welcoming smile to members and green's fee customers, Rita and Ashley for

making the Acorn Lounge a fun and relaxing place after a great game. As always with the leadership of Bobby Parker, the Green Oaks Team makes it enjoyable for all of us. Thanks for a job well done!

NEW MEMBERS

We are excited to announce the addition of 3 new members, Mike Purvis, Loretta Pennington and Dan Gottschalk. When you see them around the club please welcome them to the Green Oaks - to family.

I want to thank you all for your confidence in allowing me to serve as a Board Member. I also would like to thank the members of the Board for entrusting me with the honor to lead as President. I anticipate great things to come with your continued support and growth of the club. It will take all of us working together for success. I look forward to meeting those of you that I have not had the pleasure to meet so far. Please feel free to stop me in the Club House or drive over on the course anytime.

Mike Potts - President

Green Oaks Golf Course